

Newsletter no. March 2021

Become a friend of the Manawaru Heritage Centre:

Being a friend includes:

- Membership of the Manawaru Historical Society
- Invitations to upcoming events

Annual-\$20

PT9

51169

124

PT 9

PT 9

227.2

Lifetime—\$500

Just contact the Heritage Centre

Hello Everyone!!

We've had an awesome first summer at the Heritage Centre, and we've seen many old and new faces come though our doors!

We have just acquired a rather large display cabinet, with thanks to the Matamata Historical Society and Firth Tower and are now working on displays about the **Sports Clubs** and **Calf Club**. If anyone has any memorabilia it would be greatly appreciated!

We are looking for **old trophies, photos, certificates** ... Whatever you have!!! Thank you!

The World War Two Roll of Honour boards have come across from the village hall and are now mounted on the wall next to our war display, so that everyone who visits can see them.

We will be open on ANZAC Day at 10am, so come along and pay respects with a moment of silence at 11am.

Thanks

Vicky Kelly - Manawaru Heritage Centre Manager



New
Display
Work at
the
Heritage
Centre



If you would like to get more involved - volunteer some time or get involved with the displays drop in at our:- 3 D. P. 66

82.2

D:P.17108

Manawaru Heritage Centre

Coffee Mornings

Every 1st Wednesday of the month at 10am

Vicky Kelly

Centre Manager

manawaruheritage@gmail.com

or on

021 048 3593

www.manawaruheritage.org

10910

PT 32

MANAWARU HISTORICAL SOCIETY INC 2581103